Britto, John

From:; Carmen Cancelliere <cdcl13@rogers.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2014 1:48 PM &“‘
To: Carella, Tony C
Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca COMMUNICATIO
Subject: Zoning By-Law Amendment hwy 27 lands
cw pH) - AP 29/ 14
Importance: High A 4
ITEM - ;

Dear Mr. Carella :

I am writing to you to express my concern and opposition to the application being brought forward to change
the zoning of the land on hwy 27 tonight to allow for the building of a Fed Ex Distribution Centre that has
recently come to my attention.

The proposal will have a massive traffic and environmental impact to my neighbourhood and is not appropriate
development for this area.

I am a resident of Sanremo Crt. My home backs onto Rainbow Creek and my young child's school bus picks her
up on hwy 27 which is already a highly trafficked road. Whatever happens with this application will have a
massive impact on me and my neighbours. Why were we not all sent letters?

Please advise if a planning recommedation has been made and what that recommendation is. Please also advise
at what stage of the approval process this application is at.

Many thanks
Carmen Cancelliere
40 Sanremo Crt.

Sent from Samsung Mobile



